
A huge ‘WELL DONE’ to our incredible Year 6 children for their efforts in their SATs this week. Not
only have you all been hugely mature and upbeat in your approach, you have each shone so
brightly! We are so immensely proud of each and every one of you and hope you feel the same way
too!

Class 1: Reuben
Class 2: Francesca
Class 3: Fero
Class 4: Sophie

Class 1: Elijah
Class 2: Jaxon
Class 3: Oliver H
Class 4: Emilie

Fab 50: Lilly W
Hero 100: Logan and Heidi



Friday 24th May - Dress Down Day (Own clothes) - to take part in this event, the PTA are asking for
a donation of a ‘bottle’ for the bottle tombola being held at the Summer Fayre. This could be
anything held in a bottle from shampoo to something a bit more adult!

On Wednesday 22nd May our Chair, David Cockayne, will attempt to cycle from Yorkshire to
Denmark, covering 1000 miles in 8 days! David is raising money for the JDRF - the leading global
fund, raising money for research into Type 1 childhood diabetes, which affects over 30,000 children
in the UK alone.

To date David has raised an amazing £5000 and his company is match-funding all that he raises.

All at Kellington wish David well on his adventure!



Tuesday's throughout term - Swimming lessons KS2
Monday 20th/Tuesday 21st May - Bikeablity Selected Y5/6
Wednesday 23rd May- Reception/Y1/Y2 Scarborough trip
Friday 24th May - Dress Down Day (Own clothes) See above for details.
Friday 24th May - School Closes for half term
Monday 3rd June - School Closed Training Day
Tuesday 4th June - Return to school
Wednesday 12th June - Sports Day
Friday 14th June - EYFS Stay & Play - Fathers Day
Thursday 27th June - Reserve Sports Day
Friday 28th June 3:15 - 6pm - Summer Fayre
Friday 12th July - Parent Art Gallery
Monday 15th July Y6 Leavers' Event

Kellington Primary school
Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence



Email: admin@kp.starmat.uk
Location: Roall Lane, Kellington, Goole DN14 0NY, UK
Phone: 01977 661127
Twitter: @KellingtonSch

mailto:admin@kp.starmat.uk
https://maps.google.com/?q=DN14+0NY&ftid=0x487915e436d7d8e9:0x1073c9014894ea95
https://www.twitter.com/@KellingtonSch


As part of our continued collective responsibility to safeguard our young people, the STARMAT
have created a monthly newsletter for all parents of primary aged pupils across the trust. This will
be shared with you to raise awareness of safeguarding topics and offer strategies to support our
children in this ever-changing world.
As technology advances, there are further dangers that many people may be unaware of currently.
This month's newsletter features the key topics of online safety with a focus on sextortion, gaming
risks and a deeper awareness of certain gaming APPs.

If you have any questions regarding these topics, please speak to a member of the safeguarding
team.



To continue to promote online safety and the range of devices which are now available to children,
please find attached a quick guide to supporting parental controls to be enabled.

We hope you find this helpful!









Melanie Lawrence
Melanie is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


